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ISO/IEC JTC1/SGFS understands that B-Liaison has been granted to SITA by ISO/IEC JTC1, 
and that SITA is now seeking to establish a direct liaison with SGFS.  SGFS welcomes 
collaboration with SITA, and informs the SITA representative that, under the assumption that 
a formal liaison to SGFS will be granted by JTC1, he has been added to the SGFS 
distribution list and shall in the future receive all SGFS documents.

SGFS appends to this liaison statement an extract of the JTC1 procedures concerning 
liaisons, so that SITA is made aware of the capabilities linked to the various types of possible 
liaisons.

SGFS would like to recommend that SITA also explores the possibility of working with the 
Regional Workshops (AOW, EWOS, OIW) on the definition of profiles and their submission to 
SGFS as ISPs. The workshops have an excellent record for collecting users requirements, 
defining profiles and achieving international harmonization. Collaboration between SITA and 
the workshops could be beneficial to both sides.

SGFS addresses its thanks to SITA and makes wishes for a fruitful collaboration.

Attached : Extract of JTC1 procedures defining A,B,C,S Liaisons


